
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out # 4 
 
Date:   January 04, 2023  

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Pay Tribute and Starbucks Funds Raised 

 

Message: Comrades:  Please see message below received today 

from National Command: 

 
Funds from the Pay Tribute and Starbucks point of sales campaigns will not be 
transferred to Branches until mid-February due to our Financial Services department not 
having the current capacity to transfer these funds.  
 
We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. As these funds were not transferred to 
the branches before 31 December 2022, they will not be included in your year-end 
report and are to be calculated in FY 2023.  
 
We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  
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